
 

 

Motion to Midlothian Council 

Midlothian Council condemns the UK Government in its plans to privatise the Postal Service. 

This vital institution has served the people of Scotland for generations with a promise to 

deliver the mail, regardless of where you live on these Islands, for a minimal price, shared 

equally, whether you live in London or the Outer Hebrides. 

Privatisation means the people who live in rural areas are at risk of getting a far lesser 

service, or no service at all, as private companies cherry pick the most profitable areas of 

service. 

 

Proposed by: 

 

 

Councillor Joe Wallace (Provost) 

 

Seconded by: 

 

............................................................ 

Cllr Owen Thompson 


